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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We are coming to the end of a term the like of which we have never seen before in these 

exceptional circumstances. Thank you to everyone in the school community for the sup-

port you have shown to each other and the school at this time. Also, I’m sure you will join 

me in thanking the school staff who have worked hard to provide children with learning 

opportunities and for providing a safe space for the children of critical workers. 

At the moment we are working on ideas for how to best support your child(ren)’s learning. 
Please keep checking your emails for updates on this.  
 
Teachers have been making calls to check in and say hello to their pupils. Some parents 
haven’t answered them because they may not be seeing a caller ID if teachers are using 
their own phones.  These calls are not meant to be checking up on you and what you are 
doing, they are just to keep in touch. The staff are missing their classes too! We will con-
tinue to make contact going forwards. 
 
Thursday 16 April 2020 is National Offers Day. If you are waiting to hear if your child has a 
primary school place there are two ways to find out. If you applied online you can log on 
to see the result and if you made a paper application you will be able to phone the local 
authority for the decision. The Wiltshire Council webpage for Admissions will be updated 
closer to the time.  
 
The end of this term also marks the end of Mrs Hann-Perkins time here at Christ Church 
School. As I mentioned in previous newsletters, Mrs Hann-Perkins has been Interim Head 
at Preshute Primary School since November 2019 and she was recently successful in secur-
ing the Headship permanently. This will become official from Monday 20 April 2020. Mrs 
Hann-Perkins has brought many new dimensions to Christ Church and I am sure you will 
want to join me in thanking her for all her hard work and commitment whilst here and 
wish her every success in this new and exciting role.  
 
Stay safe and keep well. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
Neil Baker 
Headteacher 

School contact details 
Tel:  01225 863444      email:  admin@christchurch.wilts.sch.uk     website:  www.christchurch.wilts.sch.uk    

House Points at the end of Term 4 
 

Unicorn 1970   Gryphon 1720   Dragon 1940   Pegasus 1890  



 
 

Celebrating Children’s  
Achievements 
 

 
The Little Princess Trust 
Earlier in the term Gracie Beswick (Rabbits) had her 
hair cut and donated her ponytail to the Little Prin-
cess Trust which provides real hair wigs for children. 
She has also been doing fundraising online and has 
managed to raise an amazing £562 foir the charity. 
Well done Gracie! 
 
My Science Fair March 2020 
Isobel Cavanagh (Rabbits) took part in the annual 
My Science Fair at the Wiltshire Music centre in 
early March. She entered a project that investigated 
different bird species and different sizes of feathers. 
Isobel was awarded the Hitachi Price for Innovation 
for showing good “out of the box” thinking, a good 
practical element and a well explored investigation.. 
Congratulations Isobel! 
 
Please let Sarah Jones in the school office have any details of 
achievements that you would like to share with everyone. You 
can email admin@christchurch.wilts.sch.uk. 
 

 
 
 

Some ideas from Mr Douglass... 
 
Many of the children I have spoken to during the 
time in school this week have loved the origami 
projects on You-tube. It is really easy to look up 
any level of difficulty and there are hundreds of 
great tutorials. Really great for relaxation, per-
severance and fun! 
 
Another lovely idea has been the virtual zoo in 
Google. Simply type in the name of an animal in 
Google on i-phone or android and then go to ‘view 
in 3-d’. It will then access your phone camera and 
place the animal of your choice in your home. 
Amazing, and hours of fun! 

Get creative!  
If you have a picture of something that you have made 
at home and would like to share it, send us a picture of 
it (please don’t be in the picture as we will be putting 
them on the website).  
You can send it to admin@christchurch.wilts.sch.uk—we 
would love to see them! 



An idea for a ‘history’ project: 
This thing we are all part of, it is living history. Our children are all a part of this and it will be talked 
about for generations to come. Schools are closed; sports have been cancelled; people are quarantined…
on a GLOBAL level. Your children could keep a journal over the next 5+ weeks. Handwritten, typed, vide-
os, photographs or drawings…record events day-to-day, activities, fears and feelings. As parents, let them 
interview you, be part of it. When it is all over, save it/store it in a safe place for them. They will share 
this with their children and grandchildren. Help them create a tangible, primary source of their own his-
tory. 

Where can I go to get support to help keep my child safe online? 
 
There is a lot of support available to keep your child safe online. Below are some useful links to help parents and 
carers: 
 
 https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/  (advice from the National Crime Agency to stay safe online) 
 https://www.internetmatters.org/ (support for parents and carers to keep their children safe online) 
 https://parentinfo.org/  (support for parents and carers to keep their children safe online) 
 https://www.lgfl.net/default.aspx (support for parents and carers to keep their children safe online) 
 https://www.net-aware.org.uk/ (support for parents and carers from the NSPCC) 
 
 

These lovely Elmer the 
Elephants were made 
by some of our  
younger children who 
have been in school 
this week.  
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